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We will be on our regular summer break and have no meetings for the 
months of July and August. Have a great summer! 

 
We hope to return to our regular monthly meetings in September. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
 

If you are looking for online MCLE opportunities, the Sacramento County Bar Association has some 
upcoming meetings through Zoom. https://www.sacbar.org/home/for-attorneys/event-calendar/. 
Contact their Events Coordinator, Cecilia Uribe, for more information. Cecilia.uribe@sacbar.org.  
 

 

 
REMINDER NOTES AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
- Our next meeting is scheduled for September 15, 2020, at the Refuge Restaurant in Yuba City. Speaker 

and topic TBA. 
- Eleven high school seniors were selected as recipients of the Donald E. Huckins Memorial Scholarship 

this year. Certificates were mailed out last month, and checks will be distributed in August. 
- If you have any announcements that you would like included in the Newsletter, please send an email 

to Secretary Melissa Poulos at mpoulos@suttercourts.com. 
 
 

2020 YUBA SUTTER BAR ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 

Brant Bordsen Robert Gengler Letty Litchfield Terry Spies 
Amy Byrne John Guth Landon Little Kimberly Steffenson 

Penelope Changaris Jared Hastey Daniel Martinez Jack Taylor 
Nicholas Deal Tom Hill Deborah Micheli Elizabeth Thygeson 

Michelle Enchill Jessica Hiller Melissa Poulos Doug Tibbitts 
Laura Ferree Bertrand Ithurburn Mindi Reid Susan Townsend 

Anthony Galyean Jean Jordan Nicole Rosser Mark Van Den Heuvel 
Courtney Gengler David Lane Navneet Singh  
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